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CEO COMMENT

PROSTATE CANCER
AWARENESS

6 WEEK OLD 715 BAGS
Walhallow Aboriginal Corporation is excited to now offer Baby
Bags for Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander babies who
complete their 6-week 715 Health Check with us.
These special bags are filled with practical items and little
goodies to support families and give babies the best possible
start to life. We’re proud to be able to provide this extra support
for our youngest community members and their families.

Stay Deadly, Stay Healthy - don’t Wait, Screen Early.
At Walhallow Aboriginal Corporation Health Service, we believe strong families and strong
communities begin with good health. Chronic conditions like diabetes, heart disease,
kidney disease and cancer can often be prevented or managed when found early.
Screening is not just a medical check it’s about taking care of ourselves, our families, and
our culture for the generations to come. Together, let’s stand strong, get checked, and
keep our community healthy and thriving.”

If you’ve noticed our clinics glowing blue after dark, it’s 
because this September we’re joining the Turn Australia Blue
movement. Each night, we shine a light to raise awareness about
Prostate Cancer and the importance of early detection.
Prostate Cancer is one of the most common cancers in men but
with regular checks, it can often be detected early when
treatment is most effective.
If you’d like to book a check-up, please contact us.

School Holidays are Coming Up- Book in for 715
Health Checks

With the school holidays just around the corner,
it’s the perfect time to get your kids booked in

for their 715 Health Checks. These comprehensive
health checks are designed especially for

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children to
make sure they’re growing well, staying healthy,

and are up to date with any care or follow-up
they might need.
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Want to become a member of Walhallow Aboriginal Corporation?

To become a member of Walhallow Aboriginal Corporation or for more information please email secretary@walhealth.org.au




